
 

 

 
 

NOTIFICATION 
 

            03.10.2016 
 
To, 
Heads of all the affiliated  
Schools of the Board 
 

 
Sir/Madam, 
  

I. The Examination Committee in a Meeting held on 13.5.2016  has taken the 
following decisions which have also been ratified by the Governing Body on  29th 
June, 2016 : 

 

1. With effect from 2017 Examinations the process of re-evaluation has been 
done away with. The processes of Verification of Marks/Grades and providing 
photo-copy of answer books will continue. 
 

2. Registration fee will be charged from all failed candidates of Class IX or XI re-
registering as regular students. 

 

3. Criteria for calculation of CGPA in respect of Spastic, Visually Impaired , 
Physically Handicapped, Dyslexic, Autistic and Candidates with 
disabilities as defined in the Persons with Disabilities Act, 1995 will be  
calculated  out of 5 subjects only, even if offering a NSQF subject under 
Compulsory group. 

 

II. The Finance Committee in the meeting held on 27.6.2016 has taken a 
decision that the Registration and Examination fee (IX, X,XI,XII) will not be 
charged from visually impaired students. This has also been ratified by the 
Governing Body on 29th June, 2016. 

 

Heads of all the Institutions may kindly take note of the above and bring to the notice of 

all concerned. 

 

 
 

(K.K.CHOUDHURY) 

CONTROLLER OF EXAMINATIONS 


